
TIDELANDS PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB  

BOARD MINUTES 

June 28, 2022 

Applewood House of Pancakes 

Meeting called to order at 8:25 am 

Present were Ed, Linda, Fred, David, Sandra and Bob 

Minutes of May meeting were approved  

Treasurer reported a balance of $2,990.22 

Old Business:  

1. Sandra and David reported that no new attractions have been added to the 

list this month; they will be sorting the existing ones and adding more next 

month. They have have no response from the membership regarding new 

ones to add. 

 

2. Fred reported on the Fall club trip to Sylvan Heights Bird Sanctuary. There 

are many other attractions within an hour. He’ll have more specifics for the 

July board meeting. 

 

3. Ed did a workup of possible ways to handle the expenses of a Dave Kelly 

full-day workshop in early December. It was decided that we would aim for 

20 members at $30 each (nonmembers, $40) with a money commitment 

prior to being added to the list of participants. Ed would invite members of 

other clubs as well.  

New Business: 

1. Dave Kelly will present in July on Lightroom ($150); David in August on 

simplicity (our gratitude!); Sandra researched regional presenters and has a 

short list; PSA does not supply presenters. A lively discussion centered on 

whether it was necessary to have a presentation every month. It was 

suggested that we explore other activities, such as critique group members 

demonstrating their post-processing. 



  

2. Fred reported that no one has volunteered to have photos hung in the 

Winyah Auditorium. A discussion followed as to whether or not we want to 

continue. It was determined that Fred would remove the photos of anyone 

who wants them back, but leave the rest, and ask for more to replace 

them, and that it was a good place to store our racks. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:20. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda Dittrich 


